



READING

1. Read the passage and choose the best answer (A, B or C) to each statement.

Da Nang is one of the most peaceful cities in Viet Nam with a lot of beautiful beaches. This is a wonderful place for those who love seas and enjoy fresh air. Life here is not so busy as that in Ho Chi Minh City. It is not only a beautiful city but also a safe place to live in. Every evening, after work, you can easily catch the sight of families riding to the beach, leaving their motorbikes on the seaside and jumping into the water. They are not afraid of losing their motorbikes. They believe that their vehicles will still be there when they come back. There is no beggar here and the air is fresh. Another good thing is the food. If you love seafood, Da Nang will be the right choice. The food here is very fresh and the price is cheaper than that in Ho Chi Minh City.

1. Da Nang is a good place for sea lovers.

A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say

2. The life in Da Nang is busier than that in Ho Chi Minh City.

A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say

3. There are beautiful mountains in Da Nang.

A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say

4. It is not expensive to buy seafood in Da Nang City.

A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say

5. Da Nang is not only peaceful but also beautiful.

A. Right B. Wrong C. Doesn't say



READING

II. Read the passage and choose the best word (A, B or C) to put in each space.

Hoi An is one of the (1)..... towns in Viet Nam. It (2)..... on the lower section of the Thu Bon river. It is a very beautiful town with a lot of colorful (3)..... which are hung (4)..... the town. Hoi An is famous for one- (5)..... tailoring. Customers order clothes (6)..... the morning and get them in the (7)..... The price is not really (8)..... If you want to find the place of the (9)..... time, Hoi An is a (10)..... choice.

- | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|-------------------|
| 1/ A. newer | B. newest | C. oldest |
| 2/ A. are | B. is | C. are being |
| 3/ A. lanterns | B. stars | C. ballons |
| 4/ A. on | B. around | C. up |
| 5/ A. month | B. week | C. day |
| 6/ A. at | B. in | C. on |
| 7/ A. night | B. afternoon | C. evening |
| 8/ A. expensive | B. cheap | C. more expensive |
| 9/ A. modern | B. old | C. new |
| 10/ A. best | B. worst | C. Good |



READING

III. Read about Da Nang City and answer the questions.

Da Nang has a population of nearly 800,000 people. The Han River flows through the city. The city part on the east bank is newest and more spacious. The city part on the west bank is more crowded. There are five bridges across the river. The Han River Bridge is the newest one now. The cost of living in Da Nang is the lowest in Central Viet Nam. Da Nang has many beaches. Among them, Non Nuoc Beach is one of the beautiful beaches in the world. But walking in the street on a summer afternoon is not a good idea in Da Nang. There are not many trees so there are not many shadows. It is often very hot at noon.

Questions:

1. What is the population of Da Nang?
2. Which part of the city is more spacious??
3. Which part of the city is more crowded?
4. Which bridge is the newest?
5. What is Non Nuoc Beach like?